NORWELL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

August 10, 2010 @ 7:00 PM – Room 112

SPECIAL MEETING 
ATTENDANCE: Burt Bryan (Acting Chairman), Deborah Hill, Sean Sutton and David Magee. (Conservation Agent, Abigail Hardy was not present)  
AGENDA ACCEPTANCE

LEGAL DOCUMENT: 
· 48 John Neil Drive (Nelson)/ SE52-950 / Certificate of Compliance: 
Burt Bryan & David Magee visited the site in the afternoon (8/10/10). They stated that 
it looked good except (1) condition being ‘signs @ wetland have not been posted’. David Magee stated that yard waste / riprap are remedial. The contractor showed Abby an example of signs and she approved. Contractor was supposed to put them up. David Magee telephoned the Nelsons to see when signs would be installed. Mrs. Nelson said she was not aware of it and, “It’s between the contractor and the Conservation Commission.” Sean Sutton then called Mrs. Nelson & told her that if she contacts the contractor (tonight or tomorrow morning) and gets him to put the signage up, he will swing by in the morning to check it. 
Motion:  Commission Member Debbie Hill motioned to issue the Certificate of Compliance with the understanding that signs will be placed @ the site tomorrow. Three members will sign tonight and Sean Sutton will sign it tomorrow after inspection shows that the signs have been placed in compliance.  

Second:  David Magee   

In Favor:  All


Opposed:  None

Motion:  Debbie Hill moved to adjourn at 8:30PM.

Second:  David Magee                              In Favor:  All


Opposed:  None

I hereby certify that the above minutes were presented and voted by a majority vote by the Norwell Conservation Commission on September 7, 2010.

_______________________________

David Osborne, Chairman
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